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From: Daniel Hughes 

Sent: Monday, 7 May 2018 2:13 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Please remove Aberfoyle Park from Boothby

Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

The suburbs of Flagstaff Hill, Aberfoyle Park and Happy Valley are currently in the federal electorate of 

Boothby. 

Please move them to a Southern Suburbs electorate that meets the population of the area. Boothby has too 

many votes on the flat and us up on the hill relate much more with Southern surburbs of Happy Valley, 

Reynella etc than with those in Marion. 

Yours sincerely, Daniel Hughes  
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